
PROFESSIONAL INTEREST GROUP ACTIVITIES

Information Technology Interest Group (ITIG)
Technology Forum Talk

Topic : IT Security Issues at the Beijing Olympic Games

Speaker : Mr. Con Conway,

 Vice-President of Sports Federation and Olympic Committee of Hong Kong,
China; and Convenor of the ITIG Executive Committee

Date : Friday, 25 June 2004

Time : 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
 (Snacks and beverages will be served at 6:45p.m.)

Language : English

Venue : HKICPA Meeting & Training Centre
 Room 1205, 12/F, Tower Two Lippo Centre, 89 Queensway, Hong Kong

Admission Fee : HKD50 per person for HKICPA members
HKD60 per person for Non HKICPA members

HKICPA CPD Credit
Hour

: 1 hour

About ITIG Technology Forum Talk ("TFT")

Starting in 2004, in order for ITIG members to continue to be at the forefront of information technology, your ITIG has
specially created the Technology Forum Talk ("TFT") which will take place monthly on a Friday evening at the HKICPA
Meeting & Training Centre.  The Forum will consist of a series of talks given by the Hong Kong and overseas IT experts
on delivering what's new in IT in HK or in global markets, so that members are well aware of the latest world trends so as
to appropriately position themselves in the market place.  

About the Speaker

Mr. Conway has been involved in Hong Kong sports industry since 1960. He has represented Hong Kong in athletics
and hockey competitions and was formerly a Division One Squash player. He has been a member of the Headquarter
officer of the Hong Kong Delegation at the Bangkok 1998 Asian Games, Sydney 2000 Olympic Games, Osaka 2001
East Asian Games and the Busan 2002 Asian Games.

Mr. Conway is currently the Deputy Chairman of HKICPA Member Innovation and Technology Steering Board, the
Chair of CA Source Task Force and the convenor of the Information Technology Interest Group Executive Committee.

Registration

The admission fee for attending "TFT" is HK$50 per person for HKICPA member and HK$60 for Non-HKICPA member.
The number of places is limited and priority will be given to ITIG members on a first-come-first-served basis in case of
over-subscription.

For members who wish to attend the event, please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the Standards &
Technical Department of the Society on or before 23 June 2004 (Wednesday), together with either your credit card
details or a cheque. Enrolment by fax will be accepted only for HKICPA Visa card payments.

No further confirmation letter will be sent unless your reservation of seat is unsuccessful. Should you have any
questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Karen Moy of the Standards & Technical Department at
2287 7089 in the first instance.

  STANDARDS AND TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT
  HONG KONG SOCIETY OF ACCOUNTANTS
   

 


